
On behalf of the BECC Board of Directors, 
thank you for a great school year. Have a wonderful summer!

J U N E  2 0 2 4
O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  T H E  

B E C C  B O A R D  O F  D I R E C T O R S

FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE

PARENT PROGRAMS &
COMMUNITY RELATIONS

Contact fundraisinga@beccri.org 
with any questions!

Contact parentprogramsb@beccri.org 
with any questions!

Happy Summertime Families! We are looking
forward to the fall and anticipate a handful of

openings on the Board of Directors! 
I would be happy to chat with interested

persons over the summer and answer any
questions and curiosities you may have! 

You can find me at:
 nominatinga@beccri.org or (401) 323-1315 

-Jess Chaffee, Nominating Committee Chair

NOMINATING COMMITTEE

Keep an eye out for an email from room
parents to celebrate our amazing teachers

this year!

Still looking for something fun to do? Join East
Bay Nature Play Tinkergarten classes this

summer!  eastbaynatureplay.com

Photobooks have been ordered and will be
distributed when they arrive!

Thank you for a great year!

LOCAL HAPPENINGS

“Thank you so much to our amazing
community for another incredible year at

BECC.  We have enjoyed watching our
children learn and play in the classroom and

together before and after school as we created
some lasting friendships.  A tremendous thank

you to our wonderful teachers and staff as
well who make this school great.  The BECC

Board of Directors wishes you all a wonderful
summer and we will see you when you return.  
To those moving on, good luck and we hope to

see you around!”

Fun was had by all at the drumming event!  
Thank you to those who came to celebrate the

end of the year with friends.  
We will have some improvements over the

summer thanks to our incredible fundraiser and
the efforts of our families.  

We cannot wait to show you soon!

FROM BOARD PRESIDENT
AUBRIE PACE

http://eastbaynatureplay.com/
http://eastbaynatureplay.com/

